Congratulations

This acknowledgement is awarded to:

Their team has successfully completed the following:

10Steps254

/v/v Installed Base Conversion Program
A S/4HANA 2022
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February 06 - February 17, 2023

The knowledge and experience from this program will ensure
increased confidence to convert customers to the S/4AHANA
Platform. We appreciate your interest in SAP Technologies and
the time and effort to acquire and extend your knowledge base.
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